
 

 

 

 

 

25th August 2020 

 

Dear Residents, Representatives, Employees, Volunteers and other stakeholders and  

Contractors of Tanunda Lutheran Home Inc.  

 

In addition to the changes and responsibilities required in response to COVID-19,  

please find the new requirements to be implemented at TLH as of the 27th August 2020 outlined and the 

corresponding policies and procedures as mandated by the Emergency Management Residential Aged 

Care Facilities No. 7 Directive 2020. 

 

All Employees, Volunteers, Contractors, Stakeholders are required to declare to TLH if they are 

working or providing other services to another aged care facility.  

Volunteers please communicate this information to Belinda Treloar at belinda.treloar@tlhome.com.au or by 

telephoning reception 

Contractors please communicate this information to Sheree Wills at sheree.wills@tlhome.com.au or by 

telephoning reception 

Stakeholders, please contact your regular contact person at TLH to notify us 

Employees, please communicate this information to Mandy Fletcher at mandy.fletcher@tlhome.com.au or 

by telephoning reception 

 

Personal Care Workers (ONLY) 

As of the 27th August 2020 you are not permitted to work at more than one aged care facility.  

You must elect which employer you want to stay with and alert TLH to this information.  

 

Personal Protective Equipment Requirements 

All Personal Care Workers, Allied Health Personnel and professionals, Nurses and Medical Personnel are 

required to wear masks provided by TLH when coming within 1.5 metres of a Resident.   

The masks will be kept in each of the Resident Neighbourhood Nurses Station, masks must be changed 

every 4 hours. Used Masks must be thrown away in the COVID-19 infection control bins provided in each 

Nurses Station.  

 

All Employees 

TLH directs all employees when considering travel to follow Government Directive and Requirements.  

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Executive and Leadership Team we thank you for your continued 

support, patience and understanding.  

 

Kind regards,  

 
 

Lee Martin 

Chief Executive Officer/Director of Care 
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